
 

Homework Program 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Homework Program 2024 is available to students on a Wednesday and Thursday afternoon from 3:15 
until 4:00 pm commencing Wednesday February 14, 2024.  
The sessions are held in The Penola Centre and are supervised by the Learning Diversity team, who 
assist and support the students. 
Parents can enrol their son/s by completing the form below and submitting to Learning Diversity 
Administration Assistant, Dimi Pitsas at dpitsas@mazenod.vic.edu.au.  
Students are welcome to attend both sessions but can also opt to attend one. 
A record of attendance is kept, and parents are encouraged to notify The Penola Centre on 8561 1145 if 
your son will be absent.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

 
Anne Johnson 
Director of Learning Diversity 
 

 

Homework Program 2024 Enrolment Form 
 
Student Name:        Date:  
 
 
Year Level:      Pastoral Group: 
 
 
Student Signature:         
 
Will attend on the following day/s (please tick ): 
 
Wednesday   ☐                      Thursday ☐                    Both Nights ☐ 
 
 
Parent Name:        Date:  
 
 
Parent Signature: 

mailto:dpitsas@mazenod.vic.edu.au

